
De : <christina.kennedy@imma.ie>
Objet : recent document sent to IMMA
Date : 24 juillet 2009 15:28:30 HAEC

À : <contact@non-objet.org>
Cc : <felicia.tan@imma.ie>

Dear Mr Olivier Borneyvski,
 
Enrique Juncosa has asked to reply to you on his behalf.  Thank you for your interest in IMMA however we
wish to decline the unsolicited document entitled: Piece nc240/june/2009 and will return it to you by post in
due course.
 
With best wishes,
 
Christina Kennedy
 
 
Senior Curator: Head of Collections
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Irish Museum of Modern Art
Royal Hospital
Military Road
Kilmainham
Dublin 8
Ireland 
Phone +353 1 612 9900
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Web www.imma.ie
***Disclaimer***
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please contact the system
administrator at + 353 1 612 9900 or contact admin@imma.ie
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